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Boronia Park Public School

Newsletter
Email: boroniapk-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au       Website: www.boroniapk-p.schools.nsw.edu.au       
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Term 3 Week 8





      
          



      5 September 2022
	WEEK'S EVENTS

	Monday 5 Sept
	Stage 3 Online Guardians Incursion

	Monday 5 Sept
	Compass Parent Information Evening – 5:30pm

	Tuesday 6 Sept
	Olympiad Test – selected students

	Wednesday 7 Sept
	Ryde Spectacular drama rehearsal

	Thursday 8 Sept
	Ryde Spectacular choir rehearsal

	Friday 9 Sept
	Concert Band rehearsal

	Saturday 10 Sept
	BPPS Spring High Tea – HHH’s

	Sunday 11 Sept
	Australian School Bands & Orchestral Festival

	COMING EVENTS

	Week 9
	Smile Concert Week

	Monday 12 Sept
	P&C General meeting


PRINCIPAL’S REPORT
Mrs Ward is currently on leave.
It was lovely seeing so many of our families at our BBQ breakfast last Friday morning. We hope all our Dads, Grandads, Uncles and father-figures had a wonderful Fathers’ Day last Sunday.

Our recorder group performed at the Sydney Opera House last week as part of the Festival of Instrumental Music. We were lucky to hear them perform at the whole school assembly last week and they sounded beautiful. Mrs Ward told me how proud she was to have them represent Boronia Park PS on the night! This coming weekend we also have our training and concert bands performing at the Australian Schools Band and Orchestra Festival. Thank you so much to the hard work of our band conductor, Nate Porter, Kirsty Hales, Jay Wilson and Mrs Nylund and well done to all our students.

Like you, the Public Service Association values the contribution of school support staff to the school community. PSA Schools’ Recognition Week acknowledges the contributions of school support staff whether they work in the office, the library, in the school grounds, in a classroom setting, support the wellbeing of students or in other roles. Thank you to all our support staff at Boronia Park for the work you do to make our school a better place.

Tonight, we have a representative from Compass coming to support parents with using our new Compass app. The app is a great tool to send in absent notes when your child is sick or email the teacher, etc. Please come along at 5:30pm tonight in 6S ready to ask your questions and have any Compass issues sorted out.

Next week is our much-awaited Smile concert, the perfect opportunity for us to showcase the talent of our students. A huge thank you to all the teachers who have been working tirelessly behind the scenes to ensure all our students will be concert ready on the day.
All students have been reminded this week that chewing gum is not permitted at school. We’ve noticed chewed gum left around the playground which is sticky and gets transferred to shoes and then walked into our classrooms. Parents, please follow up with this message at home.
Mrs Taylor
Relieving Principal
OFFICE REPORT
NOTES RECENTLY SENT HOME
1. Schools Spectacular 2022

2. Ryde Schools’ Spectacular 2022 – Boys’ Dance Crew

3. Term 4 Homesport Swimming – Expression of Interest

4. Smile Concert Update

ARCO
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ANTI-RACISM EDUCATION AT BPPS

As part of our PDH program, each class participates in the Racism. No Way! program. Students are learning to be inclusive and respectful to others. With parent support, we do the very best we can to ensure culturally inclusive, cohesive, safe, and engaging learning experiences for all our students. If at any time you find that you have a concern about racism in our school, you are encouraged to come to the school and talk with a member of staff so that your concern can be resolved. Mrs Parr and Miss Smith are the school Anti-Racism Contact Officers (ARCO). In consultation with the school Principal, Mrs Ward, we manage complaints and support students, staff, and the school community. All school staff complete mandatory Anti-Racism Policy training to increase understanding of the nature and impact of racism.
Mrs Parr and Miss Smith

AWARDS
Congratulations to Abby B 6L for receiving her Diamond Award – well done!
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Congratulations to the following students for receiving their Gold Awards:

          [image: image2.jpg]


                    [image: image3.jpg]



               Nils J 6C                           Winifred W 5A

Congratulations to the following students who have recently received their silver awards:
Max V 6S, Lily I 5A, Selay K 5P, Madison J 5A, Waunakee Mc 5A, Grace W 4H, Valentin D 4S, Flynn P 6S, Ava M 4B, Charlie M 5K, Lexi H 6C, Abby B 6L, Otis VD 3T, Amelie S 4S, Jacob D 5A, Sienna T 4S, Isaac G 6L, Rebecca B 4B, Sebastian W 2L, Jack B 2/3B, Zavier P 2L and Winnie W 5A 
COMPASS PARENT APP
INFORMATION EVENING 
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Learn how to use the Compass app. A representative from Compass will be available to answer any questions you have.
The Compass Parent app allows you to access up-to-date information about our school.
When: 
Monday 5 September 2022

Time: 
5:30-6:30pm

Venue: 6S classroom

Ms Reynolds

CREATIVE ARTS
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JUNIOR CHOIR
Please note that there are no junior choir rehearsals this Thursday 8 September or next Thursday 15 September due to the Ryde Schools Spectacular rehearsal and the Smile Concert. Mrs Nylund will organise make-up rehearsals during school hours in preparation for the Primary Proms. 
TRAINING AND CONCERT BANDS
Best of luck to our training and concert band students who are participating in the Australian Schools Band and Orchestra Festival this coming Sunday 11 September. We are very proud of your hard work! 
SENIOR CHOIR
A reminder that our rehearsal for the Ryde Schools Spectacular is this Thursday 8 September. All senior choir students will be attending as per the permission note. This is our final combined choir rehearsal before the dress rehearsal at the Opera House on Friday 23 September. 
FESTIVAL OF INSTRUMENTAL MUSIC
Congratulations to our Festival recorder group (Maisie H, Leah H, Katrina Y, Sienna P and Maeve K) who performed at the Opera House on Tuesday evening in the Festival Of Instrumental Music. It was truly wonderful. event and we thank Jackie Brighton for all her hard work with the students. 
LOW BRASS STUDENT SUCCESS
We would like to congratulate the following students on their recent successful results in their AMEB music examinations: 
Charlie M - Grade 2 Euphonium - B+
Hunter L-Y - Grade 3 Euphonium - B
Knox N - Grade 1 Trombone - A
Oliver L-F - Grade 2 Trombone - B+
Oliver S - Grade 1 Trombone - B
Xavier St - Grade 2 Euphonium - B
These are excellent results and we are proud of all students of their hard work, under the guidance of our wonderful tutor Glenn Doig.
Mrs Nylund
GRANDPARENTS’ MORNING TEA 
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** SAVE THE DATE **

Grandparents Morning at 

Boronia Park Public School 

Wednesday 2 November

NAPLAN
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NAPLAN results for 2023 was sent home with students in years 3 and 5 today. This is an opportunity to celebrate students’ success and commitment. 

Congratulations Year 3 and 5 students, well done! 

Ms Tracey

SMILE CONCERT
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Thank you to everyone who entered the smile concert program design competition. There were many creative and colourful entries. Congratulations to the following winners. 
K-2 winner – Kara Pang from 2/3B 

3-6 winner - Annabelle Xuereb from 5A 
All finalist entries will be displayed around the school from next week. 

CONCERT TIMES

Matinee Performance  K-6                10:00am

Matinee Performance  K-6                12:30pm

Evening Performance  K-6                  6:30pm 
Concert committee

SPORT 
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WINTER PSSA FINALS & FRIENDLIES
Congratulations to all teams who were successful in their semi-finals last Friday. 
Further details about matches will be uploaded to Compass as soon as possible. Most teams will play friendly matches on Friday.

Training on Friday morning will be for finalists only. 

ZONE ATHLETICS SINGLETS

Please remember to return your school singlets to Mr. Smyth as soon as possible.
Mr Smyth
P&C
ANNUAL SPRING HIGH TEA

Last day to buy tickets on Flexischools, with limited tickets still for sale.
The winner of the beautiful bunch of flowers valued at $100 will be announced on the Facebook community
page today https://www.facebook.com/groups/4379591522055774 
Looking forward to seeing everyone there for a fun afternoon raising money for our school.

FATHERS’ DAY

Thank you to all the school community for a fantastic celebration of all the dads, father figures and significant people in our lives. We had a fabulous bbq and cake stall - the weather held out - and we were even able to throw in some games too. We hope you all enjoyed yourselves and thank you for your support!
A special big thank you to the volunteers - we hope you enjoyed yourselves while helping to pull together this event - and to the staff who contributed too.

FATHERS’ DAY GIFTS
We hope you all enjoyed your Fathers’ Day gifts this year - I know our household did! The teachers tell us the children had a fun time putting it together and thinking of the special people in their lives when doing so.
A huge thank you to the teachers and especially Ms Marriott for helping pull all this together- it couldn’t have been done without you!

P&C GENERAL MEETING - MONDAY 12 SEPTEMBER @ 7:30PM

Our general P&C meeting is coming up. You are welcome to join us on Monday 12 September @ 7:30pm. Meeting details TBC.

CANTEEN

FRIDAY AFTERNOON 9 SEPTEMBER - CLOSED
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Please note the canteen will not be open after school this Friday afternoon. We apologise for any inconvenience.

SMILE CONCERT – THURSDAY 15 SEPTEMBER

Due to the timing of the concert performances, the canteen will only be serving pre ordered sushi as well as a range of recess items, donuts and drinks. These are available for pre-order via FlexiSchools or at the canteen by Tuesday 13th September. Please note that there will be no orders taken on the day.
FRESH 4 KIDS – EAT FRESH & WIN 2022

The Eat Fresh and Win campaign is back for 2022. Commencing Monday 1 August and ending Friday 16 September 2022, each time a student makes a healthy selection from the canteen (fruit and/or vegetables), they are rewarded with a stamp on their entry form. Collect 2 stamps and you will receive a minor prize and go into the major prize draw. 

SAUSAGE SIZZLE 23 SEPTEMBER

Our end of term sausage sizzle will be on Friday 23 September. Orders can be placed via Flexischools or paper order forms are available from the canteen. Order now or before Tuesday 20 September. Help required please.

SAUSAGE SIZZLE 
Friday 23 Sept 2022

 

     ORDER FORM
Celebrate the end of the term with a freshly cooked sausage on bread roll with tomato or BBQ sauce for $4.00  Add a drink for $2.00.  
All orders must be received by 10am Tues 20 Sept 2022. **No orders will be taken on the day**

Child Name   ___________________________________

Class:              _____________

(
Sausage Sizzle                       $4:00
(
Glee/juice,/straw milk/choc 
         milk/water 
                          $2.00

(Please circle your drink choice)
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Wednesday 7 September 2022
3.00 pm - 6.00 pm

Official Welcome, Workshops, Performances, Displays and Information

&

@ Anzac Parade Enquiries:
SURRY HILLS Phone: 9331 2336

V NSW 2010 Email: administration@sghs.nsw.edu.au
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Annual High Tea fundraiser

A fun filled afternoon of canapés
champagne & conversation at the 2022 /

\ @
Saturday 10th September

')
2pm >
Hunters Hill Hotel 23
Ticket $65 pp P4

Ticket includes glass of bubbles on Y
arrival, food, tea & coffee, lucky door »
prize entry, tarot reading, manicures & ,
entertainment!

Tickets available at
www flexischools.com.au





